

#### Great Coates Primary Academy Principal: Emma Emson

Cromwell Road, Grimsby, DN37 9EN tel: 01472 808608

e: gcaenquiries@harbourlearningtrust.com w: gca.harbourlearningtrust.com

# Have a Happy Christmas!

At Great Coates Primary, safeguarding our pupils and supporting families remains a high priority over the Christmas period. Whilst the school is closed parents/carers can still access support from a variety of services. This newsletter contains useful contact information, should you need to access support during the holidays.

## What to do if you are worried about a child's welfare:

Should you have any safeguarding concerns about your own child, or any of our children at Great Coates Primary, please contact the local authority integrated front door on: **01472 326292 (option 2)**. They will talk you through the process and guide you throughout all the steps to make the referral as easy as possible for you.

## **Useful Contact Numbers:**

**Young Minds Matter Crisis Team:** 01472 252570

ChildLine: 08001111

**Police Community support: 101** 

In an Emergency: 999

NSPCC Helpline: 0808 800 5000

Compass Go: 01472 494250

Connectnel 01472 403403 https://connectnel.com/

Queensway Family Hub: 01472 325737 startforlife@nelincs.gov.uk

### Online safety:

As some of our children may be getting new electronic devices over the Christmas period, please see below some useful websites to help you set up these safely and securely.

Just a reminder that no child in this school should have any form of social media such as Snapchat, Whatsapp, TikTok and Facebook due to age restrictions.

#### Proud to be part of Harbour Learning Trust



Harbour Learning Trust CEO: Richard Briggs Low Road, Healing, Grimsby NE Lincs, DN41 7QD Tel: 01472 582525 enquiries@harbourlearningtrust.com www.harbourlearningtrust.com Follow us on social media @harbourlearningtrust











Great Coates Primary Academy Principal: Emma Emson

> Cromwell Road, Grimsby, DN37 9EN tel: 01472 808608

e: gcaenquiries@harbourlearningtrust.com w: gca.harbourlearningtrust.com

https://www.getsafeonline.org/safechristmas/

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/first-connected-device-guide-for-parents/



Follow us on Twitter for pastoral & safeguarding information:

@SydandBridge





We look forward to seeing you all back safely in school on Monday 6<sup>th</sup> January 2025

### Proud to be part of Harbour Learning Trust



Harbour Learning Trust CEO: Richard Briggs Low Road, Healing, Grimsby NE Lincs, DN41 7QD Tel: 01472 582525 enquiries@harbourlearningtrust.com www.harbourlearningtrust.com Follow us on social media @harbourlearningtrust







